


P.O. Box 7612
Austin, TX 78713

July 30, 1990

Dean Standish Meacham
College of Liberal Arts
University of Texas at Austin
Austin, Texas 78712

Dear Dean Meacham,

I am one of your "Special Students" L00300 since January 1989. The controversy
surrounding E306 has caused me to reflect about the many aspects of that situation

to which I have no direct connection and with respect to which I have no special quali-
fications for rendering an especially well grounded opinion. Nevertheless, I wish

to share with you my thoughts on the matter.
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Respectfully submitted.

Sincerely yours, %J

SIDNEY A. ELLIS





